Jme 23, 1975

Reverend John J. Geoghan
Saint Andrew the Apostle Rectory
40 Walk Hill Street
Forest Hills, Massachusetts 02130

Dear Jack:

I have received your letter of June 13 and I have made note
of your interest in Team Ministry. When a new list is completed
your name will appear as an interested in this type of ministry.

I am enclosing the current list of Team candidates. I might also
mention that there will be a meeting of priests interested in Team
Ministry on Friday, June 27, 1975 at the Pastoral Institute.

With every best wish, Jack, I am

Fraternally,

Fraternally,

Reverend Gilbert S. Phinn
Assistant Director of Personnel